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The London Assembly Environment Committee has written a letter to the Mayor in response to the new
London Plan consultation.

The letter highlights the Committee's desire to see increased focus on private gardens in the London Plan, as it is
a significant opportunity area that contributes significantly to urban biodiversity and sustainable water
management, but is often ignored.

Read the letter in full. 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-06/Letter%20to%20Mayor%20-%20New%20London%20Plan%20consultation%20response%20-%20June%202025%20-%20FINAL.pdf

